

All Saints' C.E. Primary School - Newsletter 29th January 2016 --

Furlong Close, Alrewas Burton-on-Trent, Staffordshire, DE13 7EF. Telephone 01283 790174 Fax 01283 792853. Email headteacher@allsaints-alrewas.staffs.sch.uk

Parents' Evenings - online booking

We are going to trial an on-line booking system for our parents' evenings in March. There will be lots of information over the next couple of weeks and the office staff will be happy to support you with any problems.

Thank you

Huge thanks to all involved in the 'sponsored spell,' which took place last summer. A total of £1,345.80 was raised. We have used the money to buy much needed dictionaries, thesauruses and sets for guided group reading.

Reminder

Please remember that children are not allowed onto the playground before 8.45am in the mornings as we are unable to supervise them. Children attending early morning intervention sessions come in the front entrance where they sign a register. The same procedure is followed for those attending breakfast club. Thank you for your cooperation on this matter.



More thanks!

A total of £1,120 was raised for Acorns Children's Hospice. Message from Abi Floyd, community fundraising manager:

'Thank you so much... We are thrilled that you thought of us and the children and families we help... Due to your fundraising we can keep going and keep providing care to I and families who need us.'

This month's Events

21st January - Parent Assembly Jaguars
11th February - Parent Assembly Ocelots
11th February - Geography Theme Day
12th February - Break up for half term

Parent Forum

Next meeting 8^{th} February at 5.30pm in school. There is a suggestion box in the school office for any agenda items.